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16.9.21 
Dear Parents, 
 
Stocks Wood Outdoor Centre Visits – September 2021 
Due to the success of our visits to Stocks Wood Outdoor Centre last year we have booked another day for 
each class. There will be no cost to parents for the trip.  We are still in the planning phase of how the 
Nursery children can be supervised at a day at the Outdoor Centre. 
 

Thursday 23rd September– OAK CLASS 
Friday 24th September – ASH CLASS and Reception children 

Monday 27th September – ELM CLASS 
 
We will leave school at 8.50am and return by 3.00p.m. We will have our lunch there so all children will need 
a packed lunch on their visit day. These are available to be booked on Lunch Shop, if you would like your 
child to have a school packed lunch, or they will need to bring their own. Your child will need to bring a 
drink. 
 
Suitable outdoor clothing should be worn, including walking boots or wellies and a waterproof jacket. Your 
child will need to bring spare clothes to change into.  They do not have to wear school uniform on this day.  
 
If you would like your child to wear a face-covering on the bus, please supply your child with their own mask. 
 
As a school we are trying to minimise the amount of paper that is sent home and then is returned back to 
school, so therefore we have not attached a consent slip.  If for any reason you do not want your child to 
attend the visit, please let our School Office know.  Otherwise, we will presume that all children have 
parental consent for the visit. 
 
Here’s hoping for another wonderful day for all of the children and adults. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D.A. Maxwell 
Head Teacher 
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